
From: puneet tung   
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 2:30 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

My name is      Puneetpal kaur   .I am a resident of    9090 
heritage  road                       in the City of Brampton. It has come to my 
attention regarding the zoning application for the property located at 
2548 Embleton Road Brampton, Ontario L6X 0E1.  I am living with my 
family in the same area and I don’t have any issue of noise at  this 
property  and I feel it is suitable for a community to get good food and 
for banquet hall. It will also bring more jobs for the community in that 
area. 
  

I am with this letter supporting a request before the City of Brampton 
for amending the zoning to permit the property for the use of a 
Banquet hall. 
  

I also authorize to post my correspondence wherever it is needed 
 


